CITY OF DANBURY

155 DEER HILL AVENUE
DANBURY, CONNECTICUT 06810

ZONING COMMISSION (203) 797-4525
www.danbury-ct.gov (203) 797-4586 (FAX)

LEGAL NOTICE

At the web-based meeting (hosted on Zoom) held on March 22, 2022, the Zoning
Commission of the City of Danbury made the following decision:

APPROVED the Petition of the City of Danbury by Sharon B. Calitro, Planning Director to
Amend Section 10.C.4.(a)(2) of the Zoning Regulations. (Amendment pursuant to Public
Act 21-29: Amend Language in Additional Requirements for Approval of Special Exceptions
and Special Permits relative to use of the word “character”). NOTE: AMENDMENTS TO
SECTION 3.C. AND 10.B.2 INCLUDED IN THIS PETITION WERE APPROVED JANUARY 25, 2022.

Theodore J. Haddad Jr., Chairman
Posted on City Website and Town Clerk's Office on March 24, 2022.

Published in News-Times on March 28, 2022.
Purchase Order No. 2022-174
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